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Becky McWilliam

From: news_95741@mail-2b8z3.getresponse.com on behalf of OAHU <news@ohioahu.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 11:32 AM
To: news@ohioahu.org
Subject: New OAHU From Email Address

 

 

 

 New OAHU [FROM:] Email Address 

We are excited to announce changes are coming to www.ohioahu.org! 
 
As part of these changes, please note that you will begin receiving messages from our 
new [FROM:] email address which is ohahu@memberclicks-mail.net - please make sure 
this address is adding to your safe senders list so that you do not miss any important 
communications moving forward.  
 
Pardon our dust as we are still under construction with this project. Keep watch for updates 
coming within the next few weeks. Any questions or feedback is welcome and can be directed 
to the OAHU office at 330-273-5756. 
 
We’re excited! We hope you will be, too! 
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